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RTY EIGHTH STREET, NEW YORK, N.Y.10017 + (212) PLaza 8-6464 

February 8, 1974 

Rabbi Maurice Lamm 
63 Franklin Avenue 
Yonkers, New York 10705 

My Dear and Esteemed Rabbi Lamm: 

I am enclosing herewith a photo copy of a front page story which 
appeared in the Maariv on February 5. I am sure that you are aware 
of the Lilhammer story, Miss Rafael, one of those who was condemned 
to five years hard labor in Norway for her alleged part in the 
killing of the leader of El Fatah. 

A similar letter also appears in the Yediot Achronot. I feel that 
this is going to snowball into another Langer Sister and Brother 
case and somebody must answer her, lovingly and with understanding, 
and at the same time put the situation straight. 

I always turn to you in such a matter. This time I am asking a 
few men-of-letters to answer, but of course no one can match you. 

Best Regards 

David Weingarten 
President 
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